
Public Meeting/workshop relating to the proposed Design Brief for the Winchester 
Laundry and Cleaning Co. Site, Corner Hyde Abbey Road and Gordon Road, Winchester 
Winchester City Council has decided to commission a design brief for the above site. The 
purpose of the document is to guide and inform planning applications by setting out parameters 
for the redevelopment of the site that will help to achieve a high quality and sustainable form of 
development which will enhance the character and appearance of the area and contribute 
positively to the vitality and viability of the city. 
The Council would like to involve anyone interested in participating in the design brief process 
and has arranged for a public meeting and workshop to take place, the details of which are as 
follows: 
Winchester City Guildhall, Walton Room (top floor, where Planning Committee meets). 
Date: 7 May 2008 
Time: 7pm to 9.30pm. 
If you are able to participate I would be grateful if you contact James Jenkison (Principal 
Planner) on 01962 848567 to confirm your attendance. 
 


